
TO:    Dr. Randy McCoy 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2007 
 
RE:  Joyner Playground Proposal 
       
 
 

   
 
For you consideration and approval, I am submitting a proposed layout for 
playground equipment at Joyner Elementary.  The equipment shown as 
“existing equipment” is currently located on the north side of the building, but 
must be relocated prior to construction of the new classrooms.  The other 
equipment has been planned by the PTO for purchase with funds they have 
raised.  The layout shows the equipment to be located behind the main 
building in the grass area between the media center and the cafeteria.  This 
space is currently not used and would allow easy access to both the 
Discovery Garden and the activity building. 
 


